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Meetings are noon every Wednesday at the Maritime and Seafood History Museum 

Prayers 

 

We were told that Lion Dick Wilson has been 

moved to the ICU. 

 

Follow-up – Lion Dick passed away this past 

Sunday.  Please keep him and his family in your 

prayers.  As of Monday, the funeral arrangements 

were not announced. 

 

 

District 30-S Mid-Winter Convention 

 

It’s finally here!  Our Mid-Winter Convention is 

this weekend.  There is a meet-and-greet Friday 

evening and Saturday morning will be the business 

meeting.  After lunch will be a Lions Stride Walk. 

 

 

LCI Membership Award 2020-2021 

 

Because of our increase in membership, LCI sent us 

our Membership Award to put on our banner. 

 

 

Blood Drive 

 

Lion Cindy Bamburg told us that the blood drive 

she told us about last week was able to get 62 pints 

of blood.  Thanks to all who came and donated. 

 

 

February Board Meeting 

 

We will be having our Board Meeting next 

Thursday at Camp Wilkes. 

 

 

 

Nut Sales 

 

Lion Melinda Freeman told us that our nut sales 

netted approximately $3600!  Lion Greg Crapo was 

the “Top Squirrel” with kudos to Lions Tom Quave 

and Jerry Dodge. 

 

 

Guest Speaker 

 

Our scheduled guest speaker ended up retiring and 

not telling us!  Lion Greg stepped up and told us 

about some of the history of Mississippi Lions from 

when he was a new member. 
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